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Mayor and Councillors of the City of Langley:

I am submitting the attached presentation as my official request for action to prohibit the bottling of groundwater in the
City of Langley, to help protect the groundwater of British Columbia, and to support the Strathcona Regional District
resolution asking the provincial government to stop approving licences for the bottling and commercial sale or bulk
export of groundwater from the aquifers of BC, which will be on the agenda of the upcoming UBCM convention. | am
asking for my request to be added to the agenda of the next available Council meeting.

Thank you for your consideration of my requests.

Bruce Gibbons





